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The Korean community of Tallinn celebrated the Lunar New Year on Saturday, February 9,
at the Lyra cultural center. The program started with a beautiful concert of Korean dances
and songs, followed by a Korean lunch. In the name of FFWPU our members distributed to
all the participants cups of Holy Wine with which everyone greeted the new year and
wished for God's blessings. A total of 40 persons drank the Holy Wine.

We had the opportunity to talk with Mihhail Kdélvart, the chair of the Tallinn City Council,
who is the president of Taekwondo in Estonia and also the Lyra cultural center. We hope
for further cooperation with him. In the evening we celebrated the 70"birthday of Avo
Martinson’s father together with relatives. Everybody was happy to receive the Holy Wine.
A total of three families and single people received the Holy Wine for the first time. The
rest had received the Holy Wine previously.






